
Start up the band 
Application  

 
• If one of the children chosen, I understand that my child will receive the use of a band 

instrument and lessons on how to play that instrument.   
• I understand that the instrument provided is the property of the “Start Up the Band” program  
• I understand that lessons will be held every Saturday morning during the school year at the 

Calhoun Middle School Band Room and that my child is expected to be at every practice 
• I understand that my child is expected to take care of the instrument so that it is in playing 

condition at each lesson 
 

Child’s Name ________________________________ 

Child’s School _______________________________ 

Parent’s Name _______________________________ 

Address ____________________________________ 

Drivers License # _____________________________ 

e-mail address _______________________________ 

Home Phone ________________________________ 

Work Phone _________________________________ 

Cell Phone __________________________________ 

 
Parent’s Signature____________________________ 
 
This program is approved by the Denton Independent School District Fine Arts Department and is a 
joint project with the University of North Texas.  
The project is funded by The Greater Denton Arts Council, The Texas Commission of the Arts, The 
Arts Guild of Denton, the Texas Music Project, Lone Star Attitude through the University of North 
Texas 
 
Please return to your music teacher before September 14, 2018 
 
The Program will begin with a mandatory meeting on September 22, 2018 
with students and parents at Calhoun Middle School at 10:00 am 
 
 

 

    


